When we are trying to run a small business in a remote area, it is already much harder then running a
same size business in a big city. We suffer loses from last power outage just back in March this year. The
power supply is not reliable in Cairns. Why do we have to strike by the price increase where the service is
not reliable? With the business condition nowadays, the price increase will certainly have a big impact on
our business. Please revoke the decision of the price increase. Thank you.



